
SOUTH BLVD. OVER FERRY DRAIN CULVERT  
REPLACEMENT PROJECT TO START SEPT. 17 

  The Road Commission for Oakland County (RCOC), in partnership with the cities of Troy and 
Rochester Hills, will replace the South Blvd. culvert at the Ferry Drain between Rochester and John R 
roads. The work is expected to start on approximately Sept. 17 and be completed in early November. 

For more information: 
Call RCOC’s Department of Customer Services at (877) 858-4804 or send us 
an email at dcsmail@rcoc.org or via the RCOC Website, www.rcocweb.org 

PROJECT DETAILS 
 This project will include the removal and 
replacement of the culvert at the Ferry Drain. The 
contractor for this culvert replacement project is Z 
Contractors Inc. of Shelby Township. 
 

IMPACT ON TRAFFIC 
 During construction, South Blvd. will be closed at 
the culvert and closed to through traffic between 
Rochester and John R roads. Local traffic will be 
maintained throughout construction. The detour route will 
be South Blvd. to Rochester Road to Auburn Road to 

John R Road, back to South Blvd. and vice versa. 
 

FUNDING 
  This project is expected to cost approximately 
$680,000 and will be funded by RCOC. 
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